
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

August 2024 

      
 

As the summer comes to an end and a new school year approaches, we 

wanted to take a moment to extend a warm welcome to both new and 

returning families. We are thrilled to embark on another exciting year of 

learning, growth, and discovery together. 
 

We hope that your summer was filled with wonderful memories and 

meaningful moments with family and friends. As we prepare to kick off the 

new school year, we wanted to share some important information and 

exciting updates with you. 

 

We are also thrilled to announce that we have some exciting initiatives and 

programs planned for the upcoming school year. We are committed to 

providing our students with a well-rounded education that nurtures their 

academic, social, and emotional growth. 

 

Additionally, we want to emphasize the importance of open 

communication and collaboration between home and school. We believe 

that parent involvement plays a crucial role in student success, and we 

encourage you to stay actively engaged in your child's education. 
 

Lastly, we want to express our heartfelt gratitude to each and every one of 

you for your continued support and partnership. Together, we can create a 

positive and enriching learning experience for our students and help them 

achieve their fullest potential. 

 

Thank you for entrusting us with your child's education. Here's to a 

fantastic school year filled with growth, learning, and endless possibilities! 

 

Mrs. Johnson and Mrs. Campbell 

 

 

 

     VISION 
STATEMENT 

Haralson County Schools 

will be recognized as a 

leader in improving 

student Achievement for 

ALL students. 

 

  MISSION 
STATEMENT 
The mission of 
Buchanan Elementary 
School is to prepare 
and inspire each 
student to be a lifelong 
learner and a 
responsible, productive 
citizen. 

Ethelyn Johnson, Principal 
Kathy Campbell, Asst. Principal 

Lena Mullany, Counselor 
 

August 2016 
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8/6/24  First Day of School   

 

8/21/24   Back to School 
Dance 2:30-3:45 pm Flyer will 

come home 

 
8/22/24   Fall Pictures 

 

8/29/24   School Governance 
Team Meeting  3:00 pm in 

cafeteria – everyone invited. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

IMPORTANT!!!!!!!! 
 

 Students must arrive by 7:20 

a.m., your child will be 

considered tardy after 7:20 

 Breakfast begins at 6:50 a.m. 

and ends at 7:15 a.m. 

 All tardy students must be 

signed in by an adult at the 

kiosk in the front lobby. 

 All visitors must enter through 

the front doors and check in 

with the office. 

 Car rider pick-up is between 

2:30 p.m. and 3:00 p.m. 

 Parents/Guardians in the car 

rider line must have an 

updated car rider tag or they 

must come in to sign out their 

student with I.D. 

 

 

 

 

Welcome to our staff: 
 
Millie Cheatwood – Teacher 
Jennifer Moulder – Paraprofessional 
Callie Edwards – Paraprofessional 
Gracie Forthman – Teacher 
Micky Summerville - Teacher 
 
 

School Governance Team Meeting 
 

Haralson County School System is a Charter School System. 
 
A Charter School System provides the opportunity for both internal and 
external stakeholders to have greater input and flexibility to determine the 
educational needs of students within our school system. 
 
We are looking for stakeholders such as business owners and parents to be a 
part of our School Governance Team at Buchanan Elementary. The School 
Governance Team meets 6 times per year.  Items that are discussed are:  
resource allocation, budget, curriculum, school operations, and parent 
involvement.  We encourage you to be a part of our team so together we can 
make decisions that will positively impact our students. Meetings take place in 
the BES cafeteria @ 3:00 p.m. on the following days: 
 
8/29/2024  
9/11/2024  Volunteer Training 
11/14/2024 
2/6/2025 
5/1/2025 
*District training date to be announced 
 
 

*Please don’t forget to sign up for the parent portal in Infinite Campus so you 
can monitor your child’s attendance and grades. If you have trouble signing 
into Infinite Campus, please /call Ms. Amanda in the office or see the agenda 
forms for help. You will be able to check attendance and grades in Infinite 
Campus. 
 
*We will follow Georgia State Standards in all content areas. 
 
*DOJO is a way the teachers inform parents of upcoming events, tests, 
assignments etc. Please see your child’s teacher to get signed up. 

IMPORTANT DATES 


